
From: Sally How  
Sent: 09 May 2023 16:07 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
As a local resident, dog walker and keen narrowboater, I object to the 
proposed Ferris Wheel alongside the canal at Camden Market. 
 
This is a heavily congested area for pedestrians. Walkers along the towpath are 
already forced to negotiate crowds of tourists visiting the market, the food 
stalls and queueing for trip boats. 
 
This is not a suitable location for such an attraction. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sally How 
 
1 Grand Union Walk 
Kentish Town Road 
NW1 9LP 
 


